
 

Minutes 
 
 
Date: 24 May 2024 

Meeting the 22nd May 2024, at 8.00-9.00 o’clock.  
Extra ordinary Local Liaison Committee meeting (LSU) 
Department of Biomedicine 
Meeting room: 1115-151B 
 
Participants: Thomas G. Jensen; Morten Schallburg Nielsen; Thomas Juhl Corydon; Sâmia Joca; 
Bertha P. Beck Mortensen; Rikke Nielsen; Agnete Larsen; Ulla Vosegaard Als; Vivien Schack; Paw 
Vinter 
Cancellations from participants: 
Marie Louise Næstholt Dahl; Bettina Winther Grumsen; Esben 
Thorup Boel; Gitte Fynbo Biller; Jani Kær; Hanne Bjerregaard Møller; 
Guest: Deputy Head of Department for Research Søren Riis Paludan 
Minute taker: HR Partner Pia Lind Lunau Kristensen 
 
1. Forskningsevaluering/Research Evaluation - by Head of Department 

Head of Department informed that an updated draft of the research evaluation report for this 
meeting was sent out, by HR, the 16th May and to be discussed at the meeting today. 
Head of Department informed that the communication partner will help to finalize the layout of the 
report next week – the panel visit takes place in approx. a month. Head of Department is open for 
further discussion, but further changes will be difficult. 
 
The committee thanked for being close to the process and found that the input from the last 
meeting has now been incorporated – good changes had been made since the last draft. 
 
Head of Department confirmed that most of the input has been taken into account and he is 
therefore also satisfied with the result. There is not space enough for everything in the report – 
therefore Head of Department, and deputy Head of Department for Research and deputy Head of 
Department for Teaching will address further topics in the oral presentations at the Panel’s visit in 
June. 
 
The Committee acknowledged that the report now gives another impression of confidence – and 
that’s great. 
 
The Committee suggested a few extra corrections – Head of Department will look at what’s possible 
to accommodate. 
 
Head of Department thanked for input and look forward to the panel visit in June where the 
department is invited. 
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